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EVENTS FOR THE MONTH JANUARY 2024 
 

Monday, January 1st        HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

Tuesday, January 2nd          Officers’ Meeting  
 Saint Anne Church – 7:30pm 
 

Monday, January 15th                 Business Meeting  
 Saint Anne Church  

6:00pm Rosary/Dinner, 6:30 Meeting 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
2024 Superbowl Tailgate Party Has been Cancelled (Working on a New Fundraiser) 

Fourth Degree Exemplification in Hamburg, NY – April 13th 

 

CHAIRMAN’S CORNER 
Council Christmas Party – Joseph Alves 

In lieu of a formal business meeting in December, the council will be 
having a Christmas Party. Members and their spouses are welcome to 
join us. It will be held on Monday December 18th at MicGinny’s on the 
River, 2466 East River Road, Rochester, NY 14623. Start time is 6pm. 
There will be a buffet dinner of Chicken French, Penne Pasta, Greens 
& Beans, Mashed Potatoes, Salad, and Rolls & Butter. The cost is $10 
per person. Please contact Joseph Alves (jalves02@mail.com or 585-
967-3521) by for reservations. 
 

9 Days for Life Novena – Joe Alves 
The council is asked to pray the 9 days for life novena (https://www.usccb.org/resources/9-days-life-
novena) in January. Flocknote reminders will be sent out. 

 
 

 



 

 

CHRISTMAS DECORATION 
The Council will be asked to help take down the Christmas Decorations in January after the Christmas 
season is over. Tentatively, this will happen on January 14th at 5pm. If you are interested in helping, 
please contact Daren Crane (darencrane22@gmail.com or 585-259-7108). 
 

2024 Dues 
The 2024 membership dues are due. The dues are $30, and you can mail them to Fernando Ramos, 
FS, at 85 Azalea Drive, Rochester, NY 14620.  Please make the check payable to K of C Council 11411 
and indicate “2023 Dues” on the check’s memo line. 
 

SURVEY OF FRATERNAL ACTIVITY 
The Survey of Fraternal Activity is due by January 31st. The form is located at: 
https://www.kofc.org/en/forms/council/fraternal_survey1728_p.pdf  or complete it online at: 
https://www.kofc.org/en/forms/spa/invite.html?lang=en&form=1728C.02  
If you chose to complete the pdf form, please email a copy to Grand Knight Frank Papalia at 
fpap66@rochester.rr.com or bring a paper copy with you to our December meeting.  
 
 

JANUARY ANNIVERSARY WISHES 
John Kosmicki 1/21/1967 (57 years)   John Stevens 1/1/1973 (51 Years) 
Earl Nagle 1/21/1982 (42 Years)     Father Joseph Sasso 1/29/1996 (28 Years)  
Joseph DiGioia 1/29/1996 (28 Years)   Mark Seccomb 1/15/2017 (7 Years) 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
Please remember in prayer: Lisa Audino, Mary Ellen Corrigan, Richard Corrigan, Rev. Michael Costik, John 
Cotter, Joann Cucchiara, Bill Cutler, Chas Deluc, Nina DeLuca, Peter DeLuca, Ralph DeTucci, Mary Dixon, Dion 
Doucet’s In-Laws and his son’s Mother in law, Greg Doogan, PSD Deacon Charles Esposito, Richard Flanagan, 
Father Frank Fusare, CPM, John Gavin, Art and Marlene Harris, Don Hassett, FM Richard Hilliard, Sr. Mary 
Joseph, Rose Ellen Larish, Fr. Jim Lawlor, Marvin Lerner, Miriam Lerner, Terrance Lerner, Joe Marinaccio, 
Terrance Martin, Bill Morris, Rose Mosher, Pasquale Papalia, Connie Papalia, Ray Perkins, Deacon Bill Rabjohn, 
Joan Seccombe, James Simmonds, Ron Smith, Ron Stacy, Bill Stewart, Jim Strong, Larry Tyndall, DD John 
Veloski, John “Jack” Weider, Gayelle Wethers, Mark Woloszyn, Active Military, Seminarians, Veterans, & 
Widows of deceased council members. For changes see Joseph DiGioia (585-334-3013 or 
gk11411@rochester.rr.com)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

BREAKFAST WITH SAINT NICHOLAS  

 

Above Photos: Pictures from the Breakfast with Saint Nicholas. Sunday December 3rd after the 9:30AM mass.  
 

SAINT NICHOLAS GOES TO SETON 
 

 
 

Above Photos: Pictures from Saint Nicholas’s visit to Seton Catholic School on his feast day December 6th. St. Nicholas 
visited the pre-school through second grade classes, teaching them about his life, answering questions, and providing treats.  

 

PROJECT RACHEL 

 

Above: GK Frank Papalia and FS Fernando Ramos present Bishop Salvatore Matano a donation to Project Rachel. 
 

Discover the Catholic Difference 
Life insurance, Retirement Annuities, Long-Term Care Insurance, Disability Income Insurance 

Joseph Alves – Benefits Representative – (585)446-3160 – joseph.alves@kofc.org 


